[bookmark: _GoBack]         Explain how these changes will affect program assessment. How will Philosophy BA be assessed going forward?
These changes to the Philosophy BA program will not change our assessment program in a significant way. Because the changes restructure our requirements to provide students more flexibility, we will continue to make a point of evaluating 5000 level courses to ensure that students under the new program are receiving the training they need to succeed in these upper level courses. We do not anticipate any problems. Assessment will therefore carry on as before, with periodic assessments of select courses every semester using direct methods (usually direct assessment of final essays or exams) and indirect methods (usually student questionnaires), reporting to TracDat, and with results discussed each semester among the chair of Curriculum and Assessment, the Director of Undergraduate Studies, and the Chair of the Department. 

